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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that some law enforcement agencies have to have at least two officers in patrol
cars. (Flesch Readability Score: 63.6).

Directs a municipal law enforcement agency with jurisdiction over a population of at least 350,000 to
staff patrol vehicles with a minimum of two officers. Specifies an exception.
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